
From: SOSEBEE, JANE S <js9342@att.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/17/2015 9:57:56 AM
Subject: AT&T meeting

Hello Katherine,
I hope you are well. It was good to see you briefly last week in Hilton Head. Thank you for your willingness to set a 
meeting to discuss a legislative matter of importance to AT&T.
I am going to be in Columbia on Wednesday, November 18 and am available from 10 - 4 and Friday, November 20 
from 8:30 until 10. Would any of these times be convenient for you for a short meeting?
Thank you for your consideration,
Jane

Jane S. Sosebee|Director for Legislative Affairs
AT&T South Carolina
Office 803-401-2211|Mobile 864-901-0515
Fax 803.765-2674|E-Mail jane.sosebee@att.com
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